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October 16, 1998-

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Serial No. 98-435A
Attention: Document Control Desk NL&OS/ETS R0 I
Washington, D.C. 20555 Docket Nos. 50-338

50-339
License Nos. NPF-4

NPF-7
Gentlemen:

VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY
NORTH ANNA POWER STATION UNITS 1 AND 2
PROPOSED TECHNICAL SPECIFICATION CHANGE
EDG STEADY STATE FREQUENCY REQUIREMENTS

in a July 28,1998 letter (Serial No. 98-435), Virginia Electric and Power Company
requested amendments, in the form of changes to the Technical Specifications and to
Facility Operating License Numbers NPF-4 and NPF-7 for North Anna Power Station
Units 1 and 2, respectively. The proposed changes will revise the emergency diesel
generator section to be consistent with station procedures associated with steady state
conditions and Westinghouse Nuclear Safety Advisory Letter, NSAL 93-022. Since that /
submittal, license amendments (No 214 and 195 for Units 1 and 2, respectively) were
issued by the NRC, which affects the same Technical Specifications pages. Therefore,

j
-

marked-up and typed pages of the original proposed changes are provided on the
current approved Technical Specifications pages for both Units 1 and 2. The proposed A
Technical Specifications changes, as a mark-up and typed pages, are provided in !IU [b
Attachments 1 and 2, respectively.

Please ute the pages provided in this letter to perform your review of the proposed
Technical Specifications changes. There are no additional proposed changes included
in this submittal. Therefore the original significant hazards consideration, provided as
Attachment 4 to our July 28,1998 letter, rema.n x valid.

If you have any further questions, please contact us.

Very.truly yours,

e
*

-

D. A. Christian
Vice President - Nuclear Operations
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Attachments
!

1. Mark-up ofTechnical Specifications Changes |2. Proposed Technical Specifications Changes i.,

|- Commitments made in this letter:

I
1. There are no commitments in this letter,

i |
L

! cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
-- Region ||

Atlanta Federal Center
61 Forsyth Street, SW
Suite 23T85
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Mr. M. J. Morgan
NRC Senior Resident inspector
North Anna Power Station

Commissioner !

Department of Radiclogicd Health 1

Room 104A
1500 East Main Street
Richmond,-VA 23219
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Attachment 1'

[ Mark-up of Technical Specifications Changes
1
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North Anna Power Station
Units 1 and 2

'

Virginia Electric and Powar Company
.
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Unit i
North Anna Power Station


